






















































































































































































































































The National Archives
FoI Request
FOI request for papers covering UFO sightings in Sheffield and South Yorkshire reported during 1987-88.





The National Archives
Response to FoI
Response to FOI request confirms no British aircraft were scrambled to intercept unknown targets detected in UK airspace during 2006.











The National Archives
Response to FoI
UFO desk officer’s response to David Clarke’s FOI request on Aurora, January 2007.





The National Archives
Letter
Two page letter from Head Sec(AS) to US Embassy, February 1993, requesting information on black project aircraft operating in UK airspace.





The National Archives
Minute
Director General Scientific & Technical Intelligence minute on Aurora, 1 July 1992, notes ‘[we] would not be surprised if such a project exists’ and ‘would be extremely keen to learn more about it.’



The National Archives
Letter
Letter from British Air Attache in Washington, December 1992, commenting upon press coverage of Aurora mystery.





The National Archives
Correspondence
Correspondence between Head of Sec(AS) and Assistant Chief of Air Staff (ACAS), on UFOs and black project aircraft, April 1993.



































The National Archives
Radar Trackings
Parliamentary Question by George Foulkes MP on alleged radar trackings of unidentified aircraft near RAF Machrihanish, March 1992.



























The National Archives
Machrihanish
Parliamentary Question by Martin Redmond MP on RAF Machrihanish, March 1992.





The national Archives
Background Note
Background note on Aurora prepared by MoD in 1992 in response to article published by The Scotsman.







The National Archives
'The Scotsman' feature
The Scotsman article on Aurora and RAF Machrihanish, 19 February 1992





















The National Archives
FoI Request
FOI request by David Clarke for MoD papers relating to the alleged existence of the US hypersonic black project aircraft code-named AURORA, October 2006.












The National Archives
FoI Request
FOI request for copies of all UFO reports made by police officers, 1987-91.








































































































































































































The National Archives
FoI Request
FOI request for release of all files covering period of Nick Pope’s tenure at the MoD’s UFO desk (1991-94).
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